
 
 

 

Wednesday 3rd December 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

End of Term Arrangements 
 
As we reach the end of another packed and rewarding School term there are a number of brief matters of 
information that I would like to share with you: 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
In line with the information on our website in your Parent Calendar we will be breaking up for Christmas at 3pm on 
Friday 19th December. Our School bus providers have informed us that they will do their very best to arrive for 
3pm. Any students wishing to remain at School and wait for a delayed School bus or to be picked up by parents will 
be supervised by Mr Martland in the Concert Hall until 4.00pm. Please send a letter via your child if you require 
this additional service. 
 
Bus Bay 
You will know just how busy the approaches to the School become around the end of the day. In the interests of 
health and safety we must insist that parents who are collecting students from School by car do not park on or near 
the bus bay or enter the car park without prior agreement. Please encourage your child to use the designated exits 
and crossing on Wirksworth Road and, if at all possible, seek to park at a little distance from the School. 
 
Uniform  
Surveys of our parents and carers and the feedback from our Student Council tell us that you value our school 
uniform and share our belief that wearing the Ecclesbourne uniform with pride is an important part of being part of 
our school community. Periodically, we undertake a review of the uniform to consider how we can make it more 
effective. We will conduct a uniform review in the New Year and will consult with students and parents and carers in 
good time to implement any amendments in time for the new school year in September. Mrs Williams, Deputy Head 
Teacher will be in touch when we return to school after Christmas. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish all our parents, carers and students a happy and restful Christmas holiday.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
James McNamara 
Head Teacher 
 


